
Why Younger Scholars In All Fields Dealing With Great
Britain Should Join The Conference On British Studies

At a time when job placement is slow and difficult, the ad-
vantages of a specialized professional association increase. The
Conference on British Studies cannot offer jobs but it does provide
younger scholars, historians, scholars of English literature and of
political science, with facilities for acquaintanceship, professional
contact, and publication within their various disciplines. It supports
two journals, holds two national and many more regional meetings
each year, and maintains a policy of keeping a place for recent
degree holders on its own programs and in its sessions at the
American Historical Association. It will have this year a second
session at the A.H.A. exclusively for recent Ph.D.'s in British
Studies to discuss their thesis research. It publishes a review of
current research in British Studies and sponsors the publication of
short book-length monographs.

To make membership easier for scholars about to finish a
degree, the C.B.S. has established an introductory graduate student
membership which costs $5 per year instead of the usual $8. It is
available for a single three-year term. All you need to do is write
the Treasurer of the C.B.S. and request a dues form. His address is:
Professor Stuart E. Prall, Department of History, Queens College,
City University of New York, Flushing, New York 11367.
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